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Appeal of Tarik Propes to a Correction Notice-Reinspection Complaint at 277 AURORA AVENUE.

Garage/code
William Beumer/Referral Inspection/From Whom

April 19, 2012

William Beumer

LHO has okayed the hearing date.

WHEREAS, in the matter of the Appeal of Tarik Propes to a Correction Notice-Reinspection Complaint at 277
AURORA AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of

City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council deny the appeal on Items 2, 3
and 4 and deny the appeal and grant an extension on the garage issue for one year.; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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